
 
 
 
February 23, 2021 
 

Medi-Cal RX Delay 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) released an update which identifies a delay in the 
transition to Medi-Cal RX which was originally to occur April 1, 2021. The DHCS is planning to release 
additional information related to the transition in May 2021. Please see bulletin below: 
 
Important Update on Medi-Cal Rx  
  
 
You may also find additional resources related to the transition to Medi-Cal RX on the KHS website:  
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/pharmaceutical-services/ 
 
   
If you have questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at (661) 664‐5000. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 
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